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City of Bessemer
PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled City Council meeting scheduled for January 3, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled due the threat of inclement, possibly tornadic weather. 
This meeting is re-scheduled for January 10, 2023 following the regularly scheduled City Council planning Session at 10:00 a.m. or as soon thereafter as possible. 
